
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Argyle Council 

FROM: Chantalle Newell, Executive Assistant 

SUBJECT: Fidelis House 

DATE: February 16, 2023 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

At the December 13, 2022, meeting, Council received a request from the Fidelis house asking for them 
to support them. However, it was a vague request and didn’t ask for a certain amount of money. Council 
asked staff to find out what other Municipalities were doing this this request. Both the Municipality of 
Yarmouth and the Town of Yarmouth have asked the Fidelis House to apply through their Grants to 
Organization Processes. 

 

 


